Cummings School
of Veterinary Medicine
Office of the Dean

May 24, 2018

Chiara Florio Furno
SBM Sistemi

Strada Torino 43,
10043 Orbassano (TO)
Italy

Dear Ms. Florio Furno:
On behalf of Cummings School of Veterinary Medicine at Tufts University, I am
pleased to acknowledge SBM Sistemi for your product donation of an ocular surface

analyser, totaling $9,000.

We appreciate your generosity and thank you for your support.

Sincerely, ;
Joyce S.! ’Zioll, VMD, PhD, DACVP

Associate Professor and Dean, ad interim
Henry and Lois Foster Professor
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